Metro South Health

Enquiries to: Metro South
Human Research Ethics Committee
Phone: 07 3443 8049
Fax: 07 3443 8003
HREC Ref: HREC/15/QPAH/455
E-mail: Ethicsresearch.pah@health.gld.gov.au

Amendment AMO1

Prof David Johnson
Director of Nephrology
Department of Nephrology
Princess Alexandra Hospital
Level 2 ARTS Building
Woolloongabba Qld 4102

Dear Dr Johnson

HREC Reference number: HREC/15/QPAH/455

Project Title: A randomized Study Investigating the Efficacy, Safety and Tolerability of Acupressure
versus sham therapy for improving sleep quality in patients with end-stage kidney disease on
haemodialysis

The Metro South Hospital and Health Service Human Research Ethics Office reviewed and approved the
following amendment(s) for this study:-

Document Version Date
Notification of Amendment (MSF49): Addition of Logan Hospital as a 8 October 2015
site with Dr Ken-Soon Tan as Principal Investigator

Master Participant Information and Consent Form 2.0 8 October 2015
Investigator CV: Dr Ken-Soon Tan

This will be ratified by the HREC at its 3" November 2015 meeting.

Please provide a copy of this approval letter to each Principal Investigator at each participating
site (see appendix) who should provide a copy to their own Research Governance Office.

It should be noted that all requirements of the original approval still apply. Please continue to provide at
least annual progress reports until the study has been completed.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the Human Research Ethics Committee Office
on +617 3443 8049.

We wish you every success in your research.

Yours sincerely,

H—

A/Prof Richard Roylance

Chair

Metro South

Human Research Ethics Committee (EC00167)
Centres for Health Research

Princess Alexandra Hospital

Woolloongabba QLD 4102
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C.c. Dr Yeoungjee Cho, Nephrology, PAH

Appendix:

List of Sites Approved

No. | Sites
1. Princess Alexandra Hospital
2. Logan Hospital

The Metre South HREC is constituted and operates in accordance with the National Health
and Medical Research Council's “National Statement on Ethical Conduct in Human Research
(2007), NHMRC and Universities Australia Australian Code for the Responsible Conduct of
Research (2007) and the "CPMP/ICH Note for Guidance on Good Clinical Practice”. The
process this HREC uses to review multi-centre research proposals has been certified by the
NHMRC.
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